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Thank You for Supporting Our Sponsored Bubble Run! 

A huge thank you to everyone who supported our sponsored bubble 

run yesterday, we were lucky with the weather with the rain holding off, 

and the children had a fantastic time! 

We’re incredibly grateful for the generous sponsorship support from 

families and friends. There were some truly amazing individual  

fundraising efforts, so a special thank you to those who went above 

and beyond. We’re thrilled to share that the event raised an incredible 

£1,730! Thanks to your generosity, we’re now in a great position with 

our fundraising for our new play trail. We’ll keep you updated, and once again, thank you for making this such 

a successful and fun event! 

We’re excited to share our new Sports Pages, showcasing some of the fantastic sporting activities 
and events we've taken part in over the past few weeks. From friendly competitions to team 

achievements and whole-school participation, it’s been a busy and active time! Take a look to see 
highlights of our pupils getting involved, having fun, and showing great sportsmanship. 
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Tennis 

On Monday 30th June 10 children from Kingfisher Class went to a tennis 
tournament at Port Regis School.  We played against Milton-on Stour school, 
Gillingham Primary School, St Mary the Virgin School and two other 
teams.  In the morning, we practised tennis skills and in the afternoon we 
played mini matches.  We all really enjoyed ourselves. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Swimming Gala 

Thursday 10th July saw the annual Gillingham area swimming gala.  We took 13 children 
from Years 4 and 5 to Riversmeet on a sweltering hot day.  There were lots of nervous 
faces to begin with, but each and every child did their very best and excelled themselves. 
ALL children came home with a medal which we think may be a Wyke record! As well as 
individual medals in nearly all of the events, we also placed in three of the four relay 
events! This demonstrates how brilliant our children were at working as a team. A  
particularly exciting highlight was the Year 4 freestyle relay where after great work from 
Jaxon, Annabel and Kai, Willow swam an incredibly speedy final leg to bring home the 
silver medal! 

The children were fantastic sports and all cheered each other on brilliantly, there was a 
great team atmosphere. Mrs Turner and Mrs Jones were very proud! 
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Athletics  

On Friday 18th July, some children from years 6, 5, 4 
and 3 went to an athletics competition at Gillingham 
secondary school. First, we walked to the venue; it 
was about a twenty minute walk and it was  
incredibly hot but we kept going. When we arrived, 
we sat down on a hill side which was really not 
comfortable, but we needed it – we really needed it! 
We sat there and waited for the first event. 

Sadly, hurdles was cancelled as Gillingham secondary didn’t have any of the hurdles we 
needed to use so we went straight onto the year 3 field events. The year 3’s had to use  
vortexes which make a nice whistling sound!  

Our Wyke competitors tried our best but we didn’t win any medals even though we had 
some very long throws from Chester, Thomas, Leah and Isla, but sadly, not far enough. 
Next we moved onto the year 5 and 6 , 75 metre sprint. The competition was really strong 
from other schools. Some of us, however won medals whilst the others raced brilliantly, all 
winning their heats respectively. After lots more track and field events, we finished with 
the year 5 and 6 relay races. Both year 6 boys and girls teams won Gold! We were so  
happy as it was our last time representing the school.  

After a fun day, we returned to school, proudly wearing our medals. 

We would like to say a big thank you to Gillingham secondary school for hosting. 
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